Permanent Observer Miss
of the State of Palestine



with the vibrant Palestiniacivil societyand organized in collaboration with the Indegent Commission
for Human Rightshave highlighted the many shortcomirlyat still need to be addressed notably in terms



compliancewith the law and accountabilityfor its breachesAnd most importantly, we believe in
humanity. Therefore, we remain hopeful that the Israeli occupation will endttzmdPalestinian people
will, one day, exercise their righd live in freedom and dignity in their independent State of Palestine,

with East Jerusalem as its capital.

Thank you.
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